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Johanna Lindsey.” —Chicago Tribune A classic romance
novel from #1 New York Times bestselling author Johanna
Lindsey, Warrior’s Woman boldly goes where no romantic
fiction has gone before! An ingenious blend of sizzling
passion, paranormal romance, and science fiction
romantic fantasy, Warrior’s Woman travels far into the
future—where a fearless intergalactic traveler hoping to
save her endangered home world seeks a champion on a
planet of strapping barbarians…and finds herself making
very physical contact with a truly magnificent savage.
Until Forever Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-01 Professor
Roseleen White is awestruck by the man who now,
impossibly, stands before her: a magnificent Viking
warrior out of her most cherished dreams and blistering
fantasies. Accursed for centuries, proud and mighty
Thorn now finds himself enslaved to a woman whose prim
exterior masks a passionate fire. Sweeping her back to
an ancient past, the breathtaking barbarian soon awakens
his willing captive to a sensuality she has never known.
But Roseleen is faced with a devastating choice: she can
imperil her future or preserve a love more powerful than
time. Because only by banishing him from her life
forever can she free her beloved from eternitys chains.
Heart of Thunder Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-28 No man had
ever dared to force his attentions on stunning, fiery
Samantha Kingsley -- until Hank Chavez, the rough-hewn,
insolvent outlaw, aroused the spirited hellion's
wrath...and her passion. Samantha vowed to slaughter the
impulsive rogue...if her father didn't do it first. For
there's only one thing Chavez wants more than the
Kingley's sprawling Mexican homestead: to ignite in
Samantha's breast...and to take the tempestuous beauty
in bold, rapturous conquest.
A Man to Call My Own Johanna Lindsey 2004-04-01
Charismatic twins Amanda and Marian Laton, sent to live
with their aunt on a sprawling 1870s Texas ranch, find
themselves competing for the love of cowboy neighbor
Chad Kinkaid. By the author of The Pursuit. Reprint.
Promise of Darkness Bec McMaster 2019-09-17 Princess.
Tribute. Sacrifice. Is she the one prophesied to unite
two warring Fae courts? Or the one bound to destroy
them? In a realm ruled by magic, the ruthless Queen of
Thorns is determined to destroy her nemesis, the cursed
Prince of Evernight. With war brewing between the bitter
enemies, the prince forces Queen Adaia to uphold an
ancient treaty: she will send one of her daughters to
his court as a political hostage for three months. The
queen insists it’s the perfect opportunity for Princess
Iskvien to end the war before it begins. But one look
into Thiago’s smoldering eyes and Vi knows she’s no
assassin. The more secrets she uncovers about the prince
and his court, the more she begins to question her
mother’s motives. Who is the true enemy? The dark prince
who threatens her heart? Or the ruthless queen who will
stop at nothing to destroy him? And when the curse
threatens to shatter both courts, is her heart strong
enough to break it?
So Speaks the Heart Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-05 Born a
wealthy French heiress but betrayed into bondage,

Wildfire In His Arms Johanna Lindsey 2016-02-23 A
gunfighter running from his past finds his future when
he escorts a beautiful outlaw to her hanging.
The Girl From Honeysuckle Farm JESSICA STEELE 2012-07-01
Phinn Hawkins is a stable girl happy with mud on her
boots and straw in her hair... She's not fooled by
eligible bachelor Ty Allardyce's good looks and sinful
smile; he's impossibly arrogant and annoying! Ty's a
hotshot London financier, pin–striped from tip to toe...
And he's bought Phinn's beloved Honeysuckle Farm. He
thinks she's quietly packing her bags, but Phinn won't
leave without a fight....
Prisoner of Desire Jennifer Blake 1994
Temptation's Darling Johanna Lindsey 2019-07-16 #1 New
York Times bestselling author Johanna Lindsey blends
passion and humor in a dazzling Regency-era novel in
which a disastrous debutante becomes the toast of the
town with a little help from a friend of the Prince
Regent’s. Threatened by powerful enemies, William
Blackburn, Earl of Ketterham, lives in exile in the
Scottish Highlands with his daughter Vanessa. When she
comes of age William urges her to return to her mother
in England to make her debut. Raised with all the
advantages and freedom a boy would have, Vanessa doubts
she can fit into the mold of a proper young lady. Still,
she agrees to re-enter fashionable society, determined
to end the vendetta against her father, never imagining
the high price she will have to pay. Lord Montgomery
Townsend enjoys living on the edge, courting danger as
he fixes potentially scandalous problems for the Prince
Regent. While hiding out at the home of the Countess of
Ketterham, Monty watches a disaster-in-the-making as his
hostess tries to prepare her estranged daughter for a
match with the pompous son of a powerful family. Puzzled
as to why independent-minded Vanessa submits to being
turned into a puppet and wants to marry the arrogant
rogue, Monty nonetheless steps in to make her dreams
come true. But no good deed goes unpunished and soon he
faces more pressing problems, including the temptation
to upend Vanessa’s wedding plans so he can marry her
himself!
Say You Love Me Johanna Lindsey 2011-08-02 Left
penniless and in dire straits, Kelsey Langton realizes
that only by allowing herself to be sold at auction
canshe rescue her sister's future. So the proud,
desperate lady enters the infamous House ofEros,
resigned to becoming some well-heeled gentleman's
plaything -- and Lord Derek Malory is the highest bidder
for Kelsey's charms. A handsome and irredeemable
scoundrel, Derek soon draws the sensuous, unsuspecting
maiden into a world of unparalleled pleasures and
dangerous rivalries. But Kelsey knows she must always
guard the secretof her highborn past -- even as her
grace, spirit, and beauty entice her new "master" to
renounce his scandalous ways and take a gamble on true
love.
Warrior's Woman Johanna Lindsey 2010-10-26 “If you’re
looking for sensuality, you won’t be disappointed in
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Brigitte de Louroux swears she will never be any man's
slave. Rugged and powerful Rowland of Montville sees
only a beautiful enchantress in peasant's rags -- a
wench to serve his every need. Defenseless against his
unbridled passions, Brigitte is forced to yield her
innocence to desires the warrior lord arouses in her
heart. But her surrender will vanquish the handsome
knight - awakening within him a love as mighty and
relentless as his conquering sword.
The Magic of You [Mystical Realms 1] (Siren Publishing
Menage Amour) McKinlay Thomson 2014-07-15 [Menage Amour:
Erotic Fantasy Menage a Trois Romance, M/M/F, light
consensual BDSM, spanking, HEA] Jessica Whittemore loves
anything magic. She is unlucky in love and lives alone
with her black house cat, Merlin. When she goes on a
holiday with the tour company "Magical England," she
never expects to end up in another realm. King Baen
Caladh and Lord Carr Domhnull of Marak have been lovers
for years and are waiting for the perfect woman to
complete them and be their Queen. When Jessica saves
Baen's sister from certain death, they ride in and whisk
her back to their castle. Both men are smitten with her
from the start and set out to convince her she belongs
in Marak, despite the obstacles she throws up against
them. But an enemy is lurking, bent on conquering the
realm. Jessica's men will do anything to protect her,
but this headstrong woman is more than capable of
protecting herself. Will Jessica and her warriors find
the happiness they seek? Or will they be too late? ** A
Siren Erotic Romance
Truly, Madly Viking Sandra Hill 2014-02-04 Mad about you
His boat off course, distracted by a randy she-whale
whose infatuation had somehow thrust him into the
twenty-first century, Jorund Ericsson thought he’d found
heaven when he caught sight of the comely wench with the
man-hair and the kiss-some lips. The lovely doctor,
however, simply thought Jorund insane—even as she drove
the befuddled Viking crazy with her enticing figure. He
leapt from the water and into Maggie’s life, all sinewy
muscles in a flawlessly proportioned body, a swath of
long blond hair swept back from his brow. His claim to
be a Viking from the tenth century made her smile. But
it wasn’t laughter that caused her stomach to flutter
when the Hercules look-alike claimed her lips. And soon
he had her believing his story and questioning her own
sanity—though the psychologist realized there was
another possibility. They were, neither of them, truly
mad . . . simply truly, madly in love.
Love Only Once Johanna Lindsey 1985 Regina Ashton - the
beautiful niece of Lord Edward and Lady Charlotte Malory
- found that her life changed forever the night she was
abducted from a dark London street and carried to the
house of a stranger. At first Reggie was amused, then
outraged at the arrogance of the bronzed, golden-haired
seducer who taught her both passion and shame, and who
dragged her good name through the mud. But she knew that
she would never be able to forget Nicholas Eden.
Nicholas was intrigued by the fiery beauty who stirred
his desires as no woman ever had before.But a painful
secret from his past hardened his heart against Reggie,
while her pride reined back her own deep longing.Fate
and scandal had thrown them together, but it was not
until tragic misunderstandings and storm-tossed dangers
almost destroyed everything that they had once shared
that they both realised their blazing destiny... to Love
Only Once.
One Heart to Win Johanna Lindsey 2013-06-11 In her
fiftieth novel, New York Times bestselling author
Johanna Lindsey takes her readers on a sensual, romantic
adventure through the American West. Some young ladies
marry for money and social standing, a few lucky ones
marry for love—but Tiffany Warren is marrying to end a
feud. Honoring her mother’s promise, Tiffany reluctantly
travels west to meet her estranged father and his
enemy’s eldest son, rancher Hunter Callahan. Once the
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Warrens and the Callahans are united by marriage, both
clans will stop squabbling over a disputed strip of
land. In the chaos of a train robbery Tiffany seizes a
golden opportunity: By assuming the identity of her
father’s new housekeeper she can live with the father
she never knew and assess his true character, as well as
that of the neighboring cowboy to whom she is betrothed.
But, too late, Tiffany discovers that the rivalry
between the Warrens and the Callahans has escalated when
the Callahans steal the Warrens’ housekeeper as soon as
she steps off the train! Now, Tiffany, who is pretending
to be Jennifer Fleming, finds herself living in the
enemy camp, under the same roof as her fiancé. All too
soon she learns her intended is a handsome, sweet
talking charmer whom she has to fight off because he
can’t keep his eyes—or his hands—off Jennifer. After
Tiffany’s charade is exposed she refuses to marry Hunter
to end the feud. As Hunter goes about claiming his
rightful bride-to-be, he knows that although he loves
two women—proper, elegant Tiffany as well as spunky,
passionate Jennifer—he has only one heart to win.
Lady Gallant Suzanne Robinson 2011-08-17 Heartstoppingly
romantic, dangerously sensual, and filled with the vivid
details that bring an era to life, Suzanne Robinson's
captivating novels have made her one of the reigning
stars of historical romance. In this spellbinding love
story Suzanne Robinson offers one of her most
unforgettable heroes ever . . . The ladies of the palace
called Nora Becket “mouse.” But beneath her shy, artless
ways hid the heart of a lioness. A daring spy in Queen
Mary's court, she risked her life to rescue the innocent
from a terrible fate. Yet it was Nora who needed
rescuing when cutthroats attacked her—and when Christian
de Rivers, a lusty, sword-wielding rogue, swept her out
of harm's way . . . and into his arms. As magnificent
and mesermizing as a hawk, Christian both frightened and
excited Nora, even as he pursued her with a singleminded passion that left her longing to be caught. Yet
soon she would discover that she had reason to be
frightened. For the dashing nobleman had his own secrets
to keep, his own enemies to rout—and his own brand of
vengeance for a wide-eyed beauty whom he loved only too
well. . . .
Captive of My Desires Johanna Lindsey 2007-04-17
Gabrielle Brooks accompanies her pirate father on the
high seas until he insists she return to London to find
a proper husband, only to find herself falling for Drew
Anderson, a carefree sea captain with no interest in
matrimony.
When Love Awaits Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-14 Once Lady
Leonie cursed 'the Black Wolf' - handsome Rolfe
d'Ambert, the mercenary Lord of Kempston - for his
bloody deeds and cruelty to the local peasants. Now she
must marry the magnificent blackguard to bring peace to
the land. Young, innocent, and possessing a rare and
exquisite beauty, Leonie would be a prize for any man yet Rolfe seeks the match solely for revenge. But her
sensuous kiss ignites within him the fiery need to claim
her - and an irresistible desire to unite their warring
hearts in glorious love.
Lord of the Wolves Heather Graham 2012-01-11 SHE IS A
HEROINE OF HER PEOPLE. . . . With her extraordinary
violet eyes, ebony hair, and ivory skin, the French
countess Melisande was a prize for any man. But it was
Conar MacAuliffe, a young warrior who rode into battle
to defend her people, who made Melisande his bride—and
then disappeared for years. Now MacAuliffe has returned
to claim his wife, a ravishing woman determined to fight
for her freedom at all costs. But the proud beauty who
fears no man suddenly fears herself—and the passionate
embrace of the husband who vows never to let her go. HE
IS THE MIGHTY VIKING CONQUEROR THEY CALLED . . . Lord of
the Wolves, a legendary warrior whose greatest challenge
will come with the woman he is destined to wed. In the
fiery Melisande he will find his heaven and hell. Even
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as he wages war for her heart, he dares not yield his
own. Even as he lays sweet seductive siege to her body,
he tries to shield his soul. It will take a common enemy
and a little trust to awaken them both to a love that
can change their lives forever.
The Conqueror Brenda Joyce 2009-07-22 Like a pagan god,
Rolfe the Relentless rode into Castle Aelfgar to claim
it as his prize--and Lady Alice as his bride. Lauded for
his bravery in France, in England he was the hated
enemy. Once ensconced in his new domain, Rolfe became
determined to tame the Saxon beauty Ceidre, Alice's
illegitimate sister, whose spirit and sensuality make
him risk treason to have her--not Lady Alice--in his
bed... Mysterious and seductive, she was no lady but a
spy for the rebel cause of her noble half brothers.
Refusing to bow to this arrogant warrior who ignited her
forbidden passion, Ceidre was swept into a dangerous
liaison tied to the fate of England and kings. Yet with
his kisses on her lips, his skillful hands on her body,
she would have to struggle not to surrender to... The
Conqueror.
Love Me Forever Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-21 Still
mourning her mother’s death, Kimberly Richards is
incensed by the determination of her father, the Earl of
Amburough, to marry her off as quickly as possible—just
to please the jealous lover he plans to wed. And since
Kimberly harbors a deep-seated dislike of gold-diggers
and the whole distasteful state of affairs, the feisty
young heiress already despises the worthy suitor she
encounters at Sherring Cross Estate: Lachlan MacGregor,
the dashing, newly impoverished Laird of Clan MacGregor.
A tryst with the handsome, haughty Lachlan seems
dubious, especially since the rogue has designs on the
married Duchess of Wrothston. But strange turns and
outrageous circumstances promise to lead a woefully
mismatched pair to a wildly unexpected destination—where
a hard, resisting heart can open to the true glories of
love.
Gentle Rogue Johanna Lindsey 2020-12-29 It's romance on
the high seas in this brand new edition of the third
book in the beloved Malory series from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Johanna Lindsey. Heartsick and
desperate to return home to America, Georgina Anderson
boards the Maiden Anne disguised as a cabin boy, never
dreaming she'll be forced into intimate servitude at the
whim of the ship's irrepressible captain, James Mallory.
The black sheep of a proud and tempestuous family, the
handsome ex-pirate once swore no woman alive could
entice him into matrimony. But on the high seas his
resolve will be weakened by an unrestrained passion and
by the high-spirited beauty whose love of freedom and
adventure rivals his own.
Silver Angel Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-12 A classic
historical romance from #1 New York Times bestselling
author Johanna Lindsey. Abducted and sold into slavery,
Chantelle Burke has been brought to the palace of the
mighty Pasha. Vowing never to bow to this ruthless
master's will, the young Englishwoman weakens within the
silken splendor of his chambers, and after on glance
into his piercing emerald eyes. The stunningly handsome
Pasha is a powerful, muscular figure yet he caresses the
lovely addition to his harem with a fond tenderness that
only succeeds in driving her wild. But beneath his
exotic eastern garb, the cryptic Pasha shrouds his true
identity -- one that he finds difficult to conceal when
he wants so much to surrender his hearty and soul to the
irresistible Chantelle.
Fires of Winter Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-07 Lovely and
dauntless, abducted by invaders from across an icy sea,
Lady Breena vowed vengeance swearing no Viking brute
would be her master no barbarian would enslave her noble
Celtic heart, but then came Garrick Haardrad, the proud
and powerful son of a ruthless Viking chieftain.
In Her Bed Deborah MacGillivray 2007 Waking up in the
arms of a red-haired temptress after a night of drunken
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debauchery, Damian St. Giles discovers that he is the
prisoner of Lady Aithinne Ogilvie who is determined to
use him to save her inheritance from ruthless Scottish
warriors and a greedy King Edward. Original.
Keeper of the Heart Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-19 In search
of a true and gentle love, fiery Shanelle Ly-San-Ter
flees the lustful advances of the blue-eyed barbarian
who has been chosen as her lifemate, confused and
frightened by the fevered yearnings the handsome brute
has awakened in her innocent soul. A warrior, virile and
magnificent Falon Vanyer is overwhelmed with intense
desire for the spirited beauty who has vowed never to be
his. And though the heavens themselves conspire against
him, he will pursue his sensuous prize, and brave any
peril to conquer and claim the keeper of his heart.
The Pursuit Johanna Lindsey 2003-03-25 What was to be a
grand adventure for Melissa MacGregor -- an escape from
the wilds of her Scottish home into the whirl of the
London social scene -- seems to pale before the promise
in the passionate gaze of Lincoln Ross Burnett. Though
they exchange but a few words before parting after a
chance encounter on her grandfather's lands, Melissa
instantly knows this bold stranger is her destiny, while
Lincoln realizes his heart has been claimed forever and
he will never be complete until Melissa MacGregor is his
bride. But there are serious obstacles impeding the
well-smitten Viscount Cambury's pursuit of glorious
romance: sixteen of them -- all big and brawny, six
named Ian and all named MacFearson. The bane of
Lincoln's youth, Melissa's stifling, disapproving uncles
are now determined to rob him of his newfound happiness.
Yet he is equally resolved to confront the peril -- and
to pursue his exquisite obsession all the way to London.
. . and to the ends of the earth, if necessary.
Surrender My Love Johanna Lindsey 2011-08-02 A Lady's
Scorn Wrongly branded a spy, the dark and handsome
Viking lord Selig Haardrad suffered greatly in the
dungeons of Lady Erika of Gronwood. And as he hung in
chains, his magnificent body wracked with pain and
fever, one thought sustained him: revenge! A Viking's
Vengence Now Destiny's great wheel has turned--and
Selig's exquisite, hone-haired tormentor has been
delivered into the Norseman's hands. Now it is Selig who
is the master, bound and determined to break the proud
spirit of his captive "ice queen" and to conquer her
with passion's sword -- never dreaming that his own
heart will be vanquished by sensuous desire. . .and
victorious love.
Where the Allegheny Meets the Monongahela Felicia Watson
2011-01 Logan Crane's life changed dramatically the day
a blind fit of temper resulted in him accidentally
injuring his wife. Although he's now in an abuser
counseling program, Logan cannot face the real source of
his unhappiness: he's always been attracted to men but
has refused to accept it since witnessing an act of
violence. During his therapy, Logan meets Nick Zales, a
counselor at a shelter for victims of domestic violence.
Nick is understandably suspicious of Logan despite an
immediate attraction to him. Logan feels the same
attraction and faces a critical internal struggle as he
finds himself falling in love with this enigmatic man.
Both men are haunted by unacknowledged ghosts and abuse
in their pasts. How can they help each other heal if
they continue to ignore their own wounds?
Secret Fire Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-05 A master
storyteller who spins romantic fiction like not other,
Johanna Lindsey weaves together endearing characters,
enthralling adventure and pulsating passion to create
stories that touch the hearts of her readers. Secret
Fire He'd caught only a glimpse of her from the window
of his carriage, but the young prince knew he had to
have her. Within minutes, Lady Katherine St. John was
dragged from the London street and carried off to a
sumptuous town house -- for the pleasure of her royal
admirer... From the tempestuous passion of their first
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encounter, across stormy seas, to the golden splendor of
palaces in Moscow, she was his prisoner -- obsessed with
rage toward her captor even as an all-consuming need
made her his slave. Yet theirs was a fervor beyond her
understanding, carrying them irrevocably toward final
surrender to the power of undeniable love.
Tender Rebel Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-21 Scottish beauty
Roslynn Chadwick needs the safety of marriage to protect
her from an unscrupulous cousin and the fortune-hunting
scoundrels who covet her wealth. And Anthony Malory is
precisely the sort of handsome rogue she's been warned
against. A cunning, ruthless, yet irresistible rake,
Anthony's sensual blue eyes speak of pleasures beyond
her imagining—and Roslynn dearly wishes she dared to
surrender to such a man. Believing his passionate
promises will surely lead to disaster. But denying her
heart may cost the exquisite Highlands lady an
unparalleled love hotter than flame and more precious
than the rarest jewel.
Tender Is the Storm Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-14
Headstrong heiress Sharisse Hammond wants no part of the
New York society marriage that has been arranged for
her. So she heads west across a vast and dangerous land
-- with no intention of honoring her agreement to become
the mail-order bride of a rugged Arizona rancher. But
Lucas Holt needs a wife -- any wife -- if his plan to
destroy his most hated enemy is to succeed. And this
gullible Eastern lady would do quite nicely. However,
their separate schemes to use one another are
complicated by raw, aching passion. For Lucas's
beautiful, unsuspecting pawn was not supposed to be so
irresistible alluring. And freedom-loving Sharisse never
dreamed she could ever desire one man so much!
Make Me Love You Johanna Lindsey 2016-07-05 #1 New York
Times bestselling author Johanna Lindsey delivers “first
rate romance” (Daily News) in this sparkling, passionate
tale of an earl’s daughter who must convince a
mysterious viscount to marry her and end his vendetta
against her brother. One duel could be considered a
matter of honor, but three duels are attempted murder!
With enlightened society outraged at such reckless
behavior among young noblemen, the Prince Regent orders
Robert Whitworth, the earl of Tamdon’s heir, and Lord
Dominic Wolfe to end their dispute by allying their
families through marriage. Whichever party refuses to
comply will forfeit his lands and title. Whitworth
relishes the idea of sending his younger sister Brooke
to his enemy’s remote estate. He knows the Wolf will
reject her as a bride, thereby losing his wealth and
status. The Wolf, however, is determined to scare away
the Whitworth chit. With dueling no longer an available
means of destroying the man he abhors, he will be
satisfied to see him lose his lands and title. But he
hadn’t expected his enemy’s sister to be so resourceful
or resilient. Brooke Whitworth has been dreaming of her
first season in London because she intends to win a
husband who will take her far away from her unloving
family. Instead, she is being sent to the Yorkshire
moors to wed a mysterious nobleman whose family is
cursed and who has thrice tried to kill her brother. But
there’s no room in her heart for fear; this man is her
means of escape. She will make him love her!
PRISONER OF MY DESIRE Johanna Lindse 1991
Hearts Aflame Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-28 Beautiful and
defiant, Kristen Haardrad meets the hot, longing gaze of
Royce, Thane of Wyndhurst, with icy fury - vowing never
to be enslaved by the powerful Saxon lord who holds her
captive. She is his enemy and his prize - a wild and
lusty hellion to be tamed by her dashing conqueror's
kiss. But though maddened with desire for the goldenhaired Viking temptress, noble Royce, in conscience,
cannot force his exquisite prisoner to submit. For only
Kristen's willing surrender can quench the blistering
fires that sear his tormented soul - and heal a heart
consumed by passion with a soothing balm of rapturous,
prisoner-of-my-desire-johanna-lindsey

unconditional love.
Home for the Holidays Johanna Lindsey 2010-10-12 Left to
handle the rumors other family's bankruptcy and
impending eviction, Larissa Ascots wishes for a merry
Christmas seem to be in peril for the first time in her
sheltered life. A charming would-be "benefactor,"Vincent
Everett, the Baron of Windsmoor, has offered to shelter
Larissa and her young brother. But more than Yuletide
spirit seems to have inspired the baron's
generostity.From the moment he first set eyes on
Larissa, the highborn rogue was bewitched. And now that
she has taken up residence in his home, he aches with
wanting her-a most unfortunate state of affairs, since
the proud beauty obviously despises him ... and since
Vincent has sworn to seek a righteous vengeance on the
Ascot family.
You Belong to Me Johanna Lindsey 2011-08-02 In all the
world, no man exists who can tame Alexandra Rubilov... A
fiery and beautiful free-thinker, Alex's steadfast
refusal to marry has frustrated her hapless father. And
so he creates a "long-forgotten" agreement and sends his
rebellious daughter away, ly maintaining that Alexandra
has been promised since childhood to the handsome,
insufferable libertine whom she must now accompany to
his homeland to wed. Dismayed to find himself suddenly
engaged, Count Vasili Petroff plans to repulse his
unwanted fiancee by acting the perfect cad, unaware that
wily Alexandra plans to follow a similar path. But the
road to deception is a rocky one and its many unexpected
turns can lead two reluctant companions to a most
unanticipated destination: that place called passionate
love.
A Pirate's Love Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-14 A Pirate's
Love Sailing westward toward the Caribbean sun, young
Bettina Verlaine obediently sets out to fulfill the
promise made by her father--but not by her heart -- a
prearranged marriage destined not to be...once the
notorious Captain Tristan's pirate ship appears on the
horizon. Abducted by the bold and handsome brigand, the
pale-haired beauty surrenders her innocence in the warm
caress of the tropical winds -- detesting her virile
captor for enslaving her. . .yet loving him for the
passionate spell he casts over fragile, yearning heart.
Savage Thunder Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-12 Newly widowed
after a shockingly brief marriage to an elderly British
lord, Jocelyn Fleming still aches with the pain of
unexplored desire. And now her restless heart is leading
her far from the protective bosom of polite London
society to the perilous beauty of the American West . .
.and to Colt Thunder. Breathlessly exciting but
dangerously unpredictable, Colt is a loner whose
Cheyenne blood burns hotter than the blistering Arizona
sun. Jocelyn's wealth and title mean nothing to this
strange whose passion rules his actions and his heart.
But neither the wild desert stallion nor the untouched
English rose can deny their irresistible attraction. .
.or prevent the firestorm of emotion that erupts when
their vastly different worlds collide.
Beautiful Tempest Johanna Lindsey 2017-07-11 #1 New York
Times bestselling author Johanna Lindsey now reveals the
tempestuous story of Jacqueline Malory whose furious
desire for revenge leads to a confrontation with the
handsome pirate who abducted her—and sparks a much
steamier kind of desire. For the first time, James
Malory and his Anderson in-laws agree on something: It’s
payback time for the culprit who kidnapped James and
Georgina’s beloved daughter Jack from her American
debutante party and whisked her away to the Caribbean,
no matter that she escaped unscathed. James figured out
who masterminded the dastardly plot and is leading a
fleet of ships to the West Indies to deliver some
Malory-style retribution. More interested in revenge
than in finding a husband during her first London
Season, Jack is furious that her father left her behind.
Then an intriguing stranger leads her and her older
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no pirate at all, but a nobleman determined to settle a
score that dates back to the days when her father was
known as Captain Hawk—and what endangers her most is the
increasingly passionate attraction they feel for each
other.

brother Jeremy to her mysterious abductor. But instead
of capturing him, the Malory siblings wind up as his “
guests” on a ship sailing away from England. As Jack reengages in a battle of wills with her all too attentive
captor, she realizes he is no ordinary pirate, perhaps
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